
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Thank you for allowing your child to be part of the 02 Concert on 29th January. 

 

In order to ensure that we learn the large amount of songs, words and dance moves, this year we 

have decided to run 3 after school sessions.   These will be on Mondays from 3.00 pm. – 4.00 pm.  

Children who normally attend girls’ choir are welcome to join us for these sessions.   They will 

run for 3 weeks this term on Monday 8th, 15th and 22nd Jan.   If your child currently attends 

another club on these days, we will ensure their space remains in that club. 

 

We hope that your child will be able to attend, as we hope that knowing the songs really well will 

help make a very enjoyable event even better! 

 

With thanks, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Wingham and Miss Goldsmith 

 

 

02 Rehearsals            Please complete and return to Mrs Wingham 

 

 

Child’s Name: ....................................................................................  Class: ................................... 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the rehearsals for the 02 Concert on Mondays from 

3.00 pm. – 4.00 pm. for 3 weeks. 

 

 After the rehearsal my child will: walk home alone  □ 

      be collected from school □ 

      go to Busy Bears  □ 

 

 

Signed…………................................................... Parent/Guardian  Dated ……………….. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

